
June 14, 1996 

 

 

 

Ms. Helen Sturges-Anderson 

501 N. College 

Waxahachie, TX 75165 

 

Dear Ms. Sturges-Anderson: 

 

Enclosed please find a VHS copy of the footage donated to the Assassination Records Review Board 

by your family. 

 

Again, thank you for all that you have done, and we apologize for the delay in getting this to you.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs 

 

enclosure 

 


